
 

 

25 March 2020 
 
Madeleine Knaggs 
fyi-request-11819-dda1e70a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Madeleine 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-002962 
I refer to your email of 06 December 2019, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

1. Any email correspondence between ACC staff or Board members regarding Te Ahumairangi 
Investment Management or the retention of Mr Bagnall's services post resignation.  

2. Any Board or Committee papers that mention Te Ahumairangi Investment Management or the 
retention of Mr Bagnall's services post resignation.  

3. A description of the procurement process followed to select Te Ahumairangi Investment 
Management as an Investment Manager.  

4. Any documentation related to the procurement process described above  
5. A description of any due diligence (including financial due diligence) performed by ACC to ensure 

the investment practices of Te Ahumairangi Investment Management are adequate to safeguard 
ACC's funds.  

6. Any documentation related to the due diligence described above  
7. The contract with Te Ahumairangi Investment Management  
8. The value of funds to be managed by Te Ahumairangi Investment Management.  
9. Any conflicts of interest declared by ACC staff or Board members regarding Te Ahumairangi 

Investment Management.  
 
On 27 January 2020 we provided you with our response to questions 2-9 of your request. We explained 
that we needed more time to prepare the information in scope of question 1, Any email correspondence 
between ACC staff or Board members regarding Te Ahumairangi Investment Management or the 
retention of Mr Bagnall's services post resignation. We are now able to provide a response to this part of 
your request. 
 
Email correspondence related to the procurement of Te Ahumairangi Investment Management 
Please find attached the email correspondence in relation to the procurement of Te Ahumairangi 
Investment Management.  
 
Some emails have been withheld in full and some are partially released. The attached table outlines the 
grounds we have used under the Act to withhold information from these emails. It also provides a list of 
the emails we have withheld in full, and the grounds under the Act for doing so.  
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How to get in touch 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.  
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 
802 602. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Acting Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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